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TRASH/RECYCLE  Due to the Labor Day holiday, trash will be collected on Tuesday, 

September 5.  Regular first/third/fifth Monday schedule will resume on Monday, September 18. 

 

Please remember to place clean & empty corrugated cardboard adjacent to your trash bins on 

trash collection days.  No corrugated cardboard shall be placed into your brown recycle bin.  

Any questions, please email the Deputy Clerk at bhvclerk@bartonhillsvillage.org.  

 

Recycling will be collected on Thursday, September 7. 

 

COMING UP  The BHV Board of Trustees will meet on Monday, September 11, 2023 at 6:00 

PM at Esch Hall.  The meeting will include public hearings for a wall permit and solar 

installation at 525 Hillspur Road.   

 

Public comment for either/both public hearings may be submitted in writing to Barton Hills 

Village prior to the meeting, or in person during the meeting.  The public may attend in person 

or watch live on Zoom (view only!).  The Zoom link is available on the Village website at 

bartonhillsvillage.org.   

 

 

FALL PICNIC  The annual BHV Fall Picnic is returning on Sunday, September 17, 2023.  

Plan to join your neighbors on the Village Green from 5-8 PM.  More information to follow! 

 

 

PAYMENTS DUE  BHV tax bills and BHMC shareholder assessments are both due by 

Thursday September 14, 2023 before penalty/interest charges are added.  Payments can be 

mailed to 199 Barton Shore Drive, dropped off at Walter Esch Hall during business hours, or 

left in the secure drop box by the front door of Walter Esch Hall. 

 

 

RESIDENT DIRECTORY  Attached is an updated Resident Directory.  The Directory is 

distributed to BHV residents only, as an aid to help neighbors find each other.  The BHV staff 

does not give out any information and residents are asked to be respectful of others contact 

information as well.  To request a paper copy, please contact the Clerk’s Office. 

 

 

Have a safe and happy Labor Day!  
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